
From: Lloyd, Lisa
To: Yilma, Haimanot
Subject: FW: letter to Mayor
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 5:20:47 PM
Attachments: RAReplytoRapidCityMayor&Enclosure.pdf

Haimanot,
 
Per my voice mail attached is a copy of the letter that was mailed to the Mayor of Rapid
City, South Dakota in response to a letter he sent the EPA Region 8 UIC program a while
ago. Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Lisa Lloyd
NEPA Compliance and Review Program
U.S. EPA Region 8 (EPR-N)
1595 Wynkoop St.
Denver, Colorado  80202-1129
(303) 312-6537 (office)
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